


If you have any questions about my individual case I am more than happy to
testify before the committee. 

I personally witnessed UBER staff blatantly breaking the law soliciting in the
TAXI rank at Caulfield Races in October 2013. I videoed the staff
encouraging patrons to download the app and openly discussing that they had
vehicles waiting to provide rides. These vehicles were located just 150-200
metres form the Taxi rank and staff were calling the individual drive on their
phones when taxi patrons accepted their offer. Open and egregious
solicitation that was flagrantly against the law. 

I forward this video to the Taxi Services Commission proof positive of
Uber's illegal behavior and nothing was done.

One day I hope that the parties complicit in this criminal organisation and the
politicians who with malice and aforethought destroyed the lives of families,
businesses and elderly Victorians get what is truly and lawfully coming to
them.

Kind regards

Craig Tresise




